
      

 

 

 

 
        

 

Mr. Charlie McConalogue, T.D. 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
13th February, 2019 
 
PQ: 6765/19 
 
To ask the Minister for Health the reason the drug Daxas is not covered under the 
medical card scheme; his plans to include this drug under the scheme; and if he will 
make a statement on the matter. -Charlie McConalogue. 
 
Dear Deputy McConalogue, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question (Reference 6765/19), which you submitted to the Minister 
for Health for response. 
 
Daxas was considered for reimbursement approval under the national pricing and 
reimbursement processes some years ago. However, it received a poor pharmacoeconomic 
assessment and therefore was not approved at the time. It remains open to the 
Manufacturer to submit more evidence of therapeutic benefit and/ or cost effectiveness. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kieran Healy 
Primary Care Reimbursement Service 

Primary Care Reimbursement Service 

Exit 5, M50, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, D11 XKF3 

Tel:  01- 8647100 

 

Seirbhís Aisíoca Príomhchúraim 

Bealach amach 5 an M50, Án Bóthar Thuaidh, Fionnghlas, Baile Átha Cliath 11, D11 XKF3 

Guthán: 01 8647100 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 


